
   

Date: 06/11/2019 
 
Re: § 2.933 Change in identification of equipment  
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This change in identification of equipment request applies to the original FCC ID: JQ6-SE3200, 
granted on 2015-07-16.  The equipment bearing the modified identification (new FCC ID: S38-
SE3200) is electrically identical to the original equipment. Therefore, the original test results 
continue to be representative of and applicable to the equipment bearing the changed 
identification. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Shiraz Kapadia, CEO & President 
 
Phone No:  1-647-282-1745 
Email   skapadia@invixium.com 
 
 
 
 


